NEWS

For Release: August 28, 2012
National Recycling Coalition Announces 2012-2013, Board of
Directors, Officers and Ex-officio Members

Stephen Bantillo, Executive Director, California Resource Recovery Association
(At-large NRC Executive Committee Member)

Mick Barry, Principal, M2B2, LLC
Maggie Clarke, Partner, Beyond Waste Solutions

Susan Collins, Executive Director, Container Recycling Institute (At-large NRC
Executive Committee Member)

Jeff Cooper, Operations Manager, Ciotti Enterprises (NRC Board Chair)
Spencer Duncan, Executive Director, Kansas Organization of Recyclers
Bob Gedert, Director, Solid Waste Services, City of Austin

Dan Hagan, Business Development, Intercon Solutions

Jim Hanna, Director, Environmental Impact, Starbucks Coffee Company

Brian Hawkinson, Executive Director, Recovered Fiber, American Forest & Paper
Association

Bob Hollis, Founder, Mobius Network

Mark Lichtenstein, Executive Director, Syracuse University Environmental Finance
Center; Executive Director, SyracuseCoE Center for Sustainable Community
Solutions (NRC President)

Stephen London, Marketing Director, ReCommunity

Jeff Miller, Indiana Recycling Market Development Board (At-large NRC Executive
Committee Member)

Michelle Minstrell, Waste Management Inc. (NRC Secretary)

Margretta "Meg" Morris, Director, Environmental Science and Community
Affairs, Covanta Energy Corp. (NRC Vice President/Treasurer)

Michele Nestor, President, Nestor Resources Inc. (NRC Vice President)



Maite Quinn, Business Development and Marketing Manager, Sims Municipal
Recycling/ Sims Metal Management

Lisa Skumatz, Principal, Skumatz Economic Research Associates & Econservation
Institute

Bill Waltz, Chairman & CEO, Strategic Materials Inc.

Ex-officio/Honorary Members

Maia Corbitt, Executive Director, State of Texas Alliance for Recycling, Inc. (NRC
Ex-officio Board Member; Recycling Organizations Council Chair)

Cliff Case, Partner, Carter, Ledyard & Millburn (NRC Honorary Board Member)
Murray Fox, CEO, iROCK Industries (NRC Honorary Board Member)

Bill Heenan, Past President, Steel Recycling Institute (NRC Honorary Board
Member)

President Lichtenstein will be appointing committee chairs in the upcoming
weeks. However, NRC is pleased to announce that Fran McPoland (Colling, Swift,
& Hynes), a long-time NRC leader, will serve as Policy Committee Chair.

RONA Chair Marjie Griek and other RONA Board Members were guests at the NRC
Board Meeting today. The inclusion of RONA Board members will be determined

when the legalities of the partnership are finalized.

For more information contact Lisa Ruggero, Lisa@NRCrecycles.org



